
FoNGS Weekly Update  - 1st December 2023
Please don’t forget to REGISTER on PTA 

 events & follow us on Facebook and 

 Twitter to be kept up to date on events. 

Please remember the deadline for Parent Shop registrations is Monday 4th December. This is a very strict deadline 
as we need time to ensure we have sufficient numbers of gifts and volunteers. 

Register now at https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofnotleygreen   or at the FoNGS Desk at the Christmas Fayre.

It’s been a busy week with final preparations for today’s Christmas Fayre but we know it will all be worth 
it, and we hope everyone has a great time. Thank you in advance to everyone who has volunteered, our 

wonderful and generous sponsors and for everyone who supports our events. 

Don’t forget to return your Grand Prize 
Draw tickets to be in with a chance of 
winning the top cash prize pf £250 courtesy 
of Branocs Estates, or one o the fabulous 
hampers. 

Please also return any unwanted tickets. 

To return: 
1) Pop them in our pot at the outdoor 
classroom. (which is emptied at the end of 
each drop off and pick up)
2) Take them back to the office
3) Hand to any member of the committee
Or
4) Hand them into the FoNGS desk at the 
Christmas Fayre.

Need more 
tickets? 
Please find one 
of us or pop into 
the office.
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